

Emily Bulman Ofwat, Centre City Tower 7 Hill Street Birmingham B5 4UA



Interim Supply: A consultation on process amendments

Dear Emily

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your consultation on interim supply arrangements, which set out proposed changes to the Interim Supply Code and to the Wholesale Retail Code.

We do not have any concerns regarding these changes and are supportive of the amendments which you propose.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely



Nicola Cocks Regulation Director